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I’m a PERS member writing in support of HB 4115. Oregonians deserve to 

understand how Treasury invests its vast holdings and the associated climate risks. 

HB 4115 is an important step toward understanding whether Treasury’s investments 

align with its duties and with Oregonians’ values. There is no legitimate reason to 

reject this transparency. 


